
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Friday, June 17, 2022 4:31 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 3:52 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Bob Leben <outlook 6A89F0414F3F5E63@outlook.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 2:42 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Service Fee increase 

Hello, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/17/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04095-2022 

My electric company is FPL. I have solar panels which usually provides close to or above my electric consumption. I have 
been paying a service fee for a few years of $9.84 when I generate more power than I use in a month. About a year ago 
the service fee increased to $10.84. Today I just received a new bill for $29.96. With no power bought from FPL. In the 
bill there is a statement that this increase was approved by the Florida Pubic Service Commission(FPSC). In researching 
articles published by FPSC I was unable to find any reference to this. This increase is almost triple (300%) of what was 
being charged by FPL. IS this legitimate? If so, why lay such a drastic increase on consumers who have spent an 
enormous amount of money to buy and install solar power? It seems to me that FPL has been granted a large money 
grab for nothing. Please let me know if this increase was approved by the FPSC. Also, are the board members elected by 
the public or are they appointed and is so by whom. Thank you, Bob Leben 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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